From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 17/10/2024 8:22:14 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
17/10/2024

MR Nicholas Bentley
ST

NSW

RE: DA2024/1171 - 2742 | 9999 Condamine Street MANLY VALE NSW 2093

This is so exciting. This is the best news for the entire NSW squash community.





